
Statement of reasons 

Feltham Hill Road - Raised Full Width Road Table 

 

Provision of the table with uncontrolled pedestrian crossings in Feltham Hill Road will improve 

accessibility for pedestrians crossing the road.  

The roads at this location are regularly crossed by pedestrians on their journey to Echelford 

Primary School. 

The road table will encourage lower vehicle speeds. 

Provision of this facility would provide improved safety for pedestrians crossing the road at 

this location. 

Provision of improved crossings could result in a modal shift from car to pedestrian travel. 

 


